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"Serving Central Utah Best" 

PHONE 798 3571 SPANISH FORK, UTAH 

December 12, 1960 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive N. 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your letter of 
December 9. We were very he py to hear from 
you. 

This letter is to verify your reception 
of KONI. 

Once again, we enjoyed hearing from you. 
Thanks so much. 
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Sincerely ours 

.v r. 
Gener Manager 

Studios in Spanish Fork - Springville - Payson 


